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Hello,

Thank you for taking the time to contact my office. I take all requests from my constituents seriously, and I appreciate your
message. Due to the high volume of e-mails my office receives, it is difficult to respond immediately to each one, but we
will respond to every constituent contact in a timely manner.

Please do not hesitate to contact any of my offices if you have any additional questions.

I look forward to our work together to provide the best services for our neighborhoods. 
    

-- 

Sincerely, 

Councilwoman Monica Rodriguez, 7th District 
200 N Spring Street, Rm 455, Los Angeles, CA 90012
Phone: 213-473-7007 Fax: 213-847-0707
www.monicarodriguez.org
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